
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

	

 

 

909 N. Richmond Ave        
Carson City, Nevada 89703 

Phone: (702) 769-0402 

|  PFFN.org  | 

January	29,	2019	
	
Dear	Fallen	Firefighter	Memorial	Supporters,	
	
As	many	of	you	know	the	we	are	well	on	our	way	to	completing	a	new	Fallen	Firefighter	
Memorial	on	the	grounds	of	the	State	Legislative	Complex.		As	part	of	the	memorial	we	plan	
to	place	solid	bronze	relief	panels	on	the	back	side	of	the	wall	that	holds	the	names	of	our	
fallen	Sisters	and	Brothers.		
	
The	panels	will	consist	of	renderings	that	depict	all	the	work	that	we	do	as	members	in	the	
state.		We	are	now	asking	that	if	you	have	any	pictures	that	you	would	like	placed	on	the	wall	
to	please	submit	them	to	us	for	consideration.		Those	photos	that	are	picked	must	be	pictures	
of	Nevada	members	performing	work	in	various	aspects	of	our	careers.		If	we	choose	to	pick	
a	photo	you	submitted	you	will	be	awarded	with	a	limited-edition	Nevada	Fallen	Firefighter	
Memorial	coin	and	food	and	lodging	for	two	days	to	attend	the	inaugural	memorial	service	in	
Carson	City,	Nevada.	
	
The	photos	we	are	seeking	should	depict	Nevada	members	that	are	engaged	in	all	aspects	of	
what	we	do	such	as,	Wild	Land	Firefighting,	Haz	Mat,	Technical	Rescue,	Air	support,	EMS,	
Swift	Water,	Bomb	Squad,	etc.		Photos	should	be	sent	via	email	to	Lvfirecapt@aol.com.		By	
submitting	your	photo,	you	are	giving	the	PFFN	full	authorization	for	its	use	in	this	and	other	
projects.		Deadline	for	submission	is	February	28,	2019.			
	
Thank	you	in	advance	for	your	participation	in	this	important	project.	
	
Fraternally,	
	
	
Angelo	Aragon	
President	
Professional	Firefighters	of	Nevada	
	
	
	
	
	


